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October 27, 2020 
 
Jeri Lynn Lockwood 
PO Box 446 
Roslyn, WA 98941 
 
RE: Lockwood Administrative Conditional Use Application (ACU-20-00002) – Transmittal of Comments  
 

Parcel #  10692 
  

Dear Ms. Lockwood, 
 
Enclosed are the comments received regarding the Administrative Conditional Use Application (ACU-20-00002) 
during the comment period: 
 
September 24, 2020  Kittitas County Fire Marshall – Pat Nicholson 
September 25, 2020   DOH Office of Drinking Water – Russell Mau, PhD, PE 
September 28, 2020  DOH Wastewater Management Section – Kathryn Hayden, PE 
September 30, 2020  Kittitas County Public Health – Holly Erdman 
September 30, 2020  WSDOT – Paul Gonseth, PE 
September 30, 2020  Kittitas County Public Works – Planning Review Team 
October 7, 2020   Kittitas County Building – Mike Flory 
  
Please review all comments and have any responses submitted back to me by November 11, 2020 at 5:00pm. If 
you do not have any responses to any of the submitted comments, please respond to me as such and I will 
continue processing your application once a response has been received.  I will be issuing a decision based in part 
on the comments received. You will be notified if any of these comments require further action. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rachael Stevie 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
 
 
 

cc:  Jeremy Johnston, Interim Planning Official   via email 
  


